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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Government Closes Due to Inclement 
Weather 
HC-2021-1 
Hendersonville, NC – January 7, 2021 
 
 
Due to the continued inclement weather and the condition of area roadways, the 
Henderson County non-emergency local government offices, including Solid Waste, 
Animal Services and the Henderson County Public Library will be CLOSED on Friday, 
January 8, 2021. 
 
Delivery of emergency services will not be impacted by the closing. 
 
Please call (828) 697-4728 or log onto www.hendersoncountync.gov if you need further 
emergency information. 
 
If you have an emergency, dial 9-1-1. 
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